
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                         January 12, 2016 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Elaine Rollins, Cory Wohlrab, Jeff Hanson 
 
Public Attendance:  James Franz 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the December meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: Building permit for a new shed for Danny Ott was reviewed.  After reviewing, Jeff Hanson made a motion to 
accept the permit as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  
 
New Business:  
 
Road Maintenance:  Discussed closing some of the town roads.  This would possibly include:  Prace, Lower end of 
Miller Ct., Green (Research First), Kallian, and Mayer Ct.  Further discussions will take place at a later date.  Once a 
decision has been made it will be put on a meeting agenda.  
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills as presented.                                                                        
Jeff Hanson seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:27 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


